Prime Minister

MESSAGE

I am glad to know that the Central Vigilance
Commission is observing Vigilance Awareness week from 3 -
7 November, 2009.

Over the years, the Commission has made valuable
contributions in awakening the consciousness of the people
against corruption and also taking measures for its prevention
and eradication. Corruption is the very anti-thesis of good
governance and its eradication is one of our major
challenges. As an institution, the Central Vigilance
Commission stands out as an assurance to our citizens that
those in authority are not above the rule of law and are

accountable.

| wish the Central Vigilance Commission all success in
its endeavours for making our administration free from

corruption and malpractices.

MLL»L‘?L__:'-._E;%; € : {—

(Manmohan Sing

New Delhi
23 October, 2009



